
 
 

As a part of our community’s First Day Celebration, we will be hosting a Pot 
Luck Picnic on Monday, August 26, 2019, starting at 6 PM following Open 
House. From 5 PM until 6 PM. 
 
Families are asked to bring: 
 
Hot Dishes (pasta, potato, etc.)  Last names starting with A-F 
 
Salads (tossed, macaroni, etc.)  Last names starting with G-M 
 
Desserts     Last names starting with N-W 
 
Remember to bring your lawn chairs, and/or blankets, since we will be on the 
lawn at The School of Sacred Heart St. Francis, 307 School Street. If it rains, 
The Picnic will not take place, but the Open House will.  
 
Upon your arrival, please visit the Welcome Table. 
 
If planning to attend, please return the form below or call the number listed 
below before August 19, 2019. 
 
Please return the form below to:  
The School of Sacred Heart St. Francis 
307 School Street 
Bennington, VT  05201 
 

 

 

 

For further information, please 
contact the school office at  
(802) 442-2446  

Family Name: _____________________________ 
 

No. Attending _______ 
 

Food Item: ________________________________ 
 

Phone # _____________________ 
 

 

 


